
-----Original Message----- 

From: Ald Aaron Perry  

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 4:23 PM 

To: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov> 

Cc: Ald Vance Skinner <AldDist8@waukesha-wi.gov>; Brian Running <brunning@waukesha-wi.gov> 

Subject: Referral for 5-15 

 

Mayor, 

 

Per our discussion, this is the referral: 

 

“Waukesha Common Council to discuss and consider moving the number of Council members from 15 

to 9. As well as making the Mayor position considered part time. These efficiency moves, if approved, to 

be applied at the next elective term or at the time frame the City Attorney’s office advises is legally 

appropriate. Action to be taken at a later date.”  

 

Alderman Skinner, if you approve, please reply and we can discuss next week. Thanks! 

 

Aaron 

 

 

 

From: Ald Vance Skinner  

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 10:49 AM 

To: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Aaron Perry <AldDist12@waukesha-wi.gov> 

Cc: Brian Running <brunning@waukesha-wi.gov> 

Subject: Re: Referral for 5-15 

 

Hello,  

 

 

Please accept this communication as my written approval.  

 

Thanks  

 

Vance 

 

Sent from OWA on Android  
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